
From: Cathie Guthrie [mailto:cguthrie000@sympatico.ca]  
Sent: September 27, 2006 8:25 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2006-0034 
 
Hello: I am unable to attend the hearing due to the fact I work for a living in Ottawa. I find this 
decision by Enbridge to be absolutely despicable. I believe they are requesting this disgusting 
increase because they afraid of the lower prices predicted by the market. If this company was run 
properly it would be prepared for the ups and downs of the market. Such as having enough cash 
flow available to offset any lows that may occur. Obviously this company is either unprepared or 
not being managed properly. I find this request is yet again dumped on the back low to mid 
income earners such as myself. 
If you decide to allow this outrageous increase , it show you are in the pockets of companies that 
should know better. Living in Ontario  in the winter is a hard task for anyone but to allow Enbridge 
to increase their delivery charge is ridiculous. They do not have to pay a driver and lease trucks 
to deliver the gas unlike an oil company, their delivery system is in place. 
  
I will certainly be dismayed if you allow this increase to go through. But unfortunately my heart 
tells me you will cave into their demands at the cost of the average home owner in Ontario.  
  
Yours truly, 
  
C Guthrie 
Enbridge customer 
 


